
 

Application for a bicycle 
The bicycle collection of Barnaheill – Save the Children Iceland 2021 

in co-operation with Æskan - the children´s movement of IOGT  

Confidential 

• This application will be handled as confidentional by everyone working on the project. The 

staff of Barnaheill – Save the Children Iceland will take care of allocation of the bicycles.  

• The children´s parents/guardians will be connected and they will be offered a scheduled time 

to collect the bicycle.  

• Please note that it cannot be guaranteed that we collect enough bicycles for every child 

applying, as the number of bicycles cannot be foreseen, though it is the aim of this project to 

make the best use of every bike we receive and of course we strive for meeting the demand. 

• Barnaheill – Save the Children Iceland cannot guarantee the security of each bicycle as they 

are all used second-hand.  

• It is the parents/guardians primary responsibility to secure the safety of their children´s 

bicycles. 

 

ALL THE BOXES NEED TO BE ANSWERED 

Name of the child  

Child‘s Age Child‘s gender Child‘s height in cm 

Parent´s/custodian´s name  

Phonenumber  Parent´s/custodian´s e-mail 

Municipality  Name of municipality´s employee 

 

 Consent for the sharing of personal data with Barnaheill – Save the Children Iceland 

I the undersigned, the custodian of the child ______________________________________________ 

give my consent to providing Barnaheill - Save the Children Iceland the information shared  in this 

sheet. I accept that a staff member of Barnaheill – Save the Children Iceland will contact me to 

allocate a bicycle to my child. 

 

Place and date ______________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________                          _________________________________ 

       Name of the parent/custodian                                                         Name of municipality´s employee 


